gCO .
Tyt
% S

OQIMBXQ“

COMMUNIQUE

The Banco de Mocambigque makes it known that the hiring and
screening of staff at its institution respects transparency
standards and is made public at its official website,
www.bancomoc.mz, social media, and the widest-circulation

newspapers. This process does not include any fees or monetary
values.

Report any scam attempts to the competent authorities.

Maputo, August 29, 2023

PROMOTING FINANCIAL INCLUSION
AND THE METICAL'S VALUE



